
The Atto rneys a t Pyrros & Serres LLP 
Offer Workers' Compensation Tips

Spr ingtime Wo rkers '  Co mpensatio n     

Spring is a popular time of year for construction workers and landscapers.  While
this increase in work is good for your wallet, it also increases your risk of injury

on the job.  As work picks up, you should know your workers' compensation
rights.  

In the unfortunate event you experience an injury on the job, here are the steps
that you should follow to get the compensation you are entitled to.

What You Need to Do:

Tell Your Employer - 
If you have recently been hurt on the job, it's important that you notify your

employer.    While you have up to 30 days to notify them of your work related
injury or illness, it's important to notify them as soon as possible.

Seek Medical Treatment
Take care of your injury.  Insurance companies sometimes assume that if you do

not seek immediate medical attention, your injury was not very serious.

Give Our Office a Call - 
It is important to file your claim as soon as possible after the incident.  This will

ensure your claim is processed as quickly as the law provides and that your
medical treatment is authorized.  

We would like to remind our clients, families, and friends to be careful when
working outdoors this spring!  Take precautions and avoid overexerting yourself,
even on busy days.  If you do experience a work related injury and are in need of

workers' compensation, contact our office.  

We can help you determine if your injury qualifies for workers' compensation.
 Call 718-626-7730 to reach our office for legal assistance.

                                                                                                          

Sincerely,
The Attorneys and Staff at Pyrros & Serres, LLP




